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Casino Royale Gala is HERE!

 125 out of 146
students 

participating!

K: 20out of 20 = 100%
1: 13 out of 13  = 100%
2: 16 out of 16 = 100%
3: 19 out of 19 = 100%
4: 10 out of 10 = 100%

5: 15 out of 16  = 90%
6: 12 out of 20  = 60%
7:   8  out of 15  = 53%
8: 12 out of 17   = 70 %

Great Job
Hawks!

%’s have been rounded down for
maximum effect but you cannot round

down 100%. Way to go K through 4.
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Questions?  Visit the School Website:
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    
                                      Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm - 
                           Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois         cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
 Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
 Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo      schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Adm Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437     
  FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

                    Greetings, wanted to recognize                
              Mrs. Reis, mom to Bradley in third

grade and Ryan in first grade
 that spotted our Hawk in the newsletter.

She volunteers regularly and  we are
honored to have her as part of the Hawk

Family.  She has served in the U.S Navy for
21 years and we thank her for her service! 

We are available to assist you!

Today’s Enclosures

Every week there will be a hawk in our Newsletter. First parent that
finds it and emails me at mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com, gets a

shout out and a small prize. Good luck Hawk Parents!

SCRIP Form (HC)
TK Announcement Flyer (HC)                
                                                                        DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher

return to our school and are
available for purchase

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%SCRIP for Holy Trinity

12 %

What a beautiful week. The sun was shining and I had a wonderful
time visiting classes. My highlight was the awesome dog projects
in third grade. Way to go Ms. Maune and third grade! 
Announcements: 

Newsletter: In an effort to reach everyone, the Newsletter will
also be sent via text message every Friday. 
Gala: The Gala is almost here and I am so excited to see everyone
dressed in James Bond style. Please arrive at 5:30pm for
cocktails and casino games. 
Fridge: Our faculty lounge is in need of a fridge. Our current
models freezer is no longer working and our teachers need a
place to store class goodies and lunches. We don’t care what
color or style as long as it keeps food cold! Thank you so very
much! 
Shout Out: Fifth grade was spectacular for their stations of the
cross. Great job Mrs. Carlin and everyone involved. 

We would like to thank
The Hayes Family for

providing our decathletes
 with their decathlon T-Shirts! 

CLUB
Join the Club!

Your mind will thank
you for it! 

 New session begins
 April 7, 2025

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard


Services
 March 29, 2025

 10:00 AM 
 Holy Trinity Parish 

Preschool: Ayah H.
Kindergarten: Erin M.

First: Anastasia A.
Second: Nicolas G.
Third: Adalyne Y.
Fourth: Abigail H.
Fifth: Benjamin V.

Sixth: Maya G.
Seventh: Jason H.
Eighth: Madison Q.

  The signed
parent agreement

is due by
 April 4, 2025. 

Deadline Fast

Approaching!

Corrected date is April 4

We congratulate our Eighth Grade Students that have 
been accepted to the High Schools of their choosing. 

                 Madison Q.                 Mater Dei Catholic High School
                 Talon P.                       Mater Dei Catholic High School
                 Jayden S.                    Christian Unified 

Mr. Robert Ballard

Sports
 News

Coaches Earn Service Hours Credit!

Spring Season is in full swing, visit the 
San Diego Catholic Sports League

 for current Girls JV & Varsity 
game schedules.

Students are actively practicing 
for the upcoming season!

  Please email Steve Funk at
 facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or

 text him at (619)820-0475.

Be 
our

 Best

Be 
our

 Best

Need Service Hours?
Sign up to help out
at the Snack Shack

on Saturday’s!

 Hawks want to see our

school on the Jumbotron? 
Purchase your tickets!

Let’s go out to 
the ball game!

Stations of 

the Cross
11:30 AM on 03/27/25
2:00 PM on 04/03/25
11:30 AM on 04/10/25
11:15 AM on 04/17/25*
*Stations & Veneration

https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-55649034-snack

